
Florida’s Sales 
Tax Holiday

SAVE ON:
Clothing

Footwear
Certain Clothing Accessories

Certain School Supplies
Personal Computers 

and Certain Related Accessories*
 

*(for Personal Use)

http://dor.myflorida.com/dor/tips/pdf/tip14a01-04.pdf

A public service announcement of 
Miami-Dade County Public Schools
For more information about the 
sales tax holiday, please access: 

August 1-3, 2014

For a number of years, the Florida Legislature has 
authorized a sales tax free weekend for basic school 
supplies in advance of the opening of a new school 
year. The 2014, 3-day sales tax holiday will begin at 
12:01 a.m., Friday, August 1st and end at midnight 
Sunday, August 3rd. No Florida sales tax or local 
option tax will be collected during this time on sales of 
clothing, footwear, and certain accessories selling for 
$75 or less per item, on certain school supplies selling 
for $15 or less per item, and on computers and certain 
related accessories selling for $750 or less per item 
when purchased for noncommercial, home or personal 
use.

As all public schools have moved to wireless access 
and instructional materials and state assessments are 
moving rapidly to digital formats, every opportunity for 
families to be able to save funds while providing their 
children with needed educational supplies should be 
widely announced.

Miami-Dade School Board Chair Perla Tabares Hantman’s proposal to promote this holiday to families 
was unanimously agreed upon by her School Board colleagues at their June 2014 meeting.


